
iir. Ben Bradlee, L«ecutive uodttor bode 

vashington ost 
1150 15 Ste, Wi 
Washington, D.C. 20071 

Dear Ben, 

To avoid any possibility of any kind of embarrassment to the Post I send this vropos— 

ed letter to the editor to you. Ok if you discard it or if it is cut and edited. 

Please note that Garrison had already started inquiry into these pictures in Dallas 

and could as easily learned the truth as the PBZ and I did independently. 

If you do not use the letter the enclesure should establish that 1 informed +eorge 

correctly and he reported correctly. 

Please excuse my not yiving this to my wife to retype. She is retyping what I'11 

send Stone. 

Best wishes, 

/ 

\ kl E( £ 

Harold Veisbetg


